A message to all of Year 11
We are all devastated at Unity that you cannot continue here preparing for your GCSEs.  Given the international situation it would wrong for us at this time to organise any group gathering or to go ahead with the planned date of Prom.  This does not mean that we have forgotten about you.  It is just that things are very difficult to plan for at the moment and everyone’s safety is of paramount importance. 
When everything settles down and we are back to some form of normality where social distancing has been halted we will do everything we can to have an organised closure to your five years of education at Unity College.
There is still no announcement regarding how the government will issue your GCSEs but rest assured we will do everything we can to get you the GCSE grades that you fully deserve. So many of you have worked so hard and it must be devastating that you cannot show how amazing you are.  When I know more information, I will send another message.
Please follow all the advice from the government. You should not be gathering in groups and you should be social distancing at home.  Make sure that you keep busy preparing for the next stage of your learning journey, look after yourself and your family at this really difficult time.
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